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From: Doug Babcock
13505 N Highway
Platte City, MO 64079

To Whom. It May Concern: I

This letter is written in order to express my extreme satisfaction with the vinyl
fencing job that Steve & Laquetta Kerwin did for us last year, First, Steve was very
instrumental in helping my wife and I design the layout of our fence, and he was
extremely helpful in explaining to us the options available for our situation and what
fence design would work the best and look the best on our little ranch. In bidding the job,
Steve was very specific on exactly what he Was going to do, how he was going to do it,
and what every aspect of the job would cost. And we were very impressed that Steve
made sure that every phase of the job was in writing before he started his work. In
watching Steve build our fence, it was obvious that Steve takes great pride in his work,
and that he proudly stands behind it. The job was finished on time and for the exact price
that Steve quoted us In the beginning, and we couldn't be happier with what he has done
for us and the beauty and functionality that he has added to our property with his
workmanship. We were also impressed that Steve's employees were hard-working and
polite. I can fully give my recommendation for Steve & Laquetta Kerwin for building
anyone's fence, private or commercial.


